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2020 BTRDA Clubman’s Rallycross Championship presented by Cooper Tires 
 
Dear drivers,  
 
I am sure you can all agree that it is a great relief to have now been able to start our 2020 
Championship, albeit 6 months later than originally planned! For those of you who competed, I 
hope you enjoyed your weekend.  For those who were unable to compete, I hope we can welcome 
you to an event soon.  
 
May I please take this opportunity to ask you to familiarise yourself with the Motorsport UK Covid-
19 guidance and to ensure that you are also familiar with the guidance on this situation set out in 
the Final Instructions of the organising club going forward. Certainly for our next event at Blyton, 
face masks must be worn at all times, by all members of the team (those under the age of 11 are 
exempt as per Government Guidelines).  
 
A refresher regarding regulations –  
 

1. Please ensure your race numbers comply with supplementary regulation 5.3.3 as 
below. Several cars were identified at Lydden Hill who were not compliant with this. This will 
be monitored again at Blyton and if correct numbers are not used, the matter will be 
referred to the eligibility scrutineer for further action as appropriate. Numbers will not be 
provided.  

 
³5.3.3. Numbers will conform to Motorsport UK regulation Section Q 11.4 (Yellow and in 
read side window on both sides of vehicle). 
In addition, a number will be applied to the top left of the front screen´. 

 
2. Please can I remind you that any form of pit to car radio is not permitted. This is 
highlighted in Supplementary Regulation 5.1.2 as below. This includes the use of mobile 
phones and Bluetooth devices.  Any driver suspected of using pit to car radio will be 
investigated and acted on appropriately.  

³5.1.2. An\ foUm of Uadio oU oWheU Wele- communication with a competitor whilst on track is 
strictly prohibited in all classeV´. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Jordine Crooks, Championship Coordinator, 17/09/2020 


